
 
Warwick Sewer Authority 

125 Arthur W. Devine Boulevard 
Warwick, RI 02886 

Voice: (401) 739-4949 ● Fax: (401) 739-1414 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MAY 16, 2024, 5:00 P.M. 
 

WARWICK SEWER AUTHORITY 
125 ARTHUR W. DEVINE BLVD. 

WARWICK, RI  02886 
 

The Warwick Sewer Authority (WSA) will conduct a 
Public Hearing to present the following: 

 
Proposed Enterprise Fund Budget 

Fiscal Year 2025 (7/1/2024 – 6/30/2025) 
 

NO SEWER USAGE RATE INCREASES PROPOSED 
 

Notice of public hearing is provided to afford interested parties the opportunity for public 
comment.  Copies of the proposed budget will be available on-line at 
http://www.warwicksewerauthority.com/ and at the WSA Administration building, 125 
Arthur W. Devine Blvd., Warwick as soon as they are published. 
 
Written comments concerning the proposed budget may be submitted to BettyAnne 
Rogers, Executive Director, Warwick Sewer Authority, 125 Arthur W. Devine Blvd., 
Warwick, RI  02886 or via email to beverly.j.hall@warwickri.gov no later than 3:00 p.m. 
on May 16, 2024. 
 
For further information, please contact the WSA at (401) 468-4700.  This meeting site is handicapped 
accessible.  Individuals requesting interpreter services for the hearing impaired must notify the WSA at 
(401) 468-4700 at least 72 hours in advance of the hearing. 
 
 
 
 
 
This meeting has been scheduled for 05/16/2024 at 05:00 PM. 
This notice was electronically filed on the Secretary of State Open Meetings Website on: 05/02/2024 
02:41 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted in the Warwick Beacon May 2, 2024 

Gary Jarvis 
Chairman 

 
BettyAnne Rogers 
Executive Director 

 
 

 

Frank J. Picozzi 
Mayor 

 
Michael P. Bedard 

Superintendent 

http://www.warwicksewerauthority.com/

